
 

 

          PDPC Minutes 
 

March 22, 2017 

Pembroke Public Library` 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:07 by Gina, the motion was seconded by Donna and all were in favor 

In Attendance:  Ginny Wandell, Cindy Wengryn, and Gina Boutwell, Hank Galligan, Donna Bagni,  and Allison Kelly 
called in.  We were joined by two Bridgewater State students Ashley Paine apaine@student.bridgewater.edu  and Erica 
Walling ewalling@student.bridgewater.edu  

The minutes from the February meeting were motioned to be accepted by Donna and this was seconded by Cindy, all 
were in favor 

Financials: $58,000 currently in bank, there was one deposit of $500 which was a match by Mike’s employer.   

Requests: 1.  Youth Pledge—25$ each for three elementary schools to advertise in their promotion night brochure.  Cindy 
waiting to hear about tee shirt sizes for 6th graders.  Then we will need to get a quote for tee shirts.  Also need to see if we 
need more pledge cards printed.   Should happen the week of June 14.  Waiting for teachers to provide us with a date.  
Will need to also get high school volunteers.  

 2.  Website recently hacked, looking for a volunteer to help us keep up with it.  Cindy to reach out to AP 
Computer Science class 

Updates: 

1. Fundraising—All Pro Sports, raffle for Pats season tickets.  Partially discussed but will wait for next time when 
we have more information 

2. Annual sponsorship—will also wait for next time when Mike is available 
3. YRBS— 7th graders taking it this week, 9th and 11th will be later 
4. Chris Herren—plan is for 5/30 at PCMS both day for students and at night for the community, in gym during day, 

PCMS auditorium at night, need to start promotional work, flyers, packet home with students 
5. Jon Cross feedback all very good, from principal to booster parents.  Student feedback also good.  
6. Calm Classroom—plan for fall 
7. Drug story theater—3/23 
8. Senior scholarship deadline will be extended to 5/1 
9. True titan voting will be done next meeting 
10. Pat Spring—sheriff printing flyers to be hung at pcms and phs, Pat working on engaging younger kids 
11. Rebecca Dowd—4/6 at rec center  
12. The Story of the Red Tail Hawk—author Katie Morini working on getting a date for book signing 

The meeting was called to close at 7:07 by Donna and seconded by Gina, all were in favor. 

 

Our next meeting will be on April 26, 2017 at Pembroke Public Library   
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